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Immediate Action 

REDUCING DOSING ERRORS WITH OPIOID MEDICINES 

The NRLS received reports concerning patients receiving unsafe doses of 
opioid medicines, where a dose/formulation was incorrect, based on the 
patient’s previous opioid dose. Every team member is responsible for 
checking the intended dose is safe for the individual patient. Knowledge 
of previous opioid dose is essential for safe use of these products. There 
is a wide variety of opioid medicines; supply shortages may result in 
practitioners using unfamiliar products. 

All NHS Organisations, the Independent Sector, commissioners, 
regulators and relevant professional bodies. 
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to the SABS Report in Help section 

Response Notes: Taken to Medication Management Committee for action. 

Contact the CAS helpdesk 

Telephone: 020 7972 1500 
Email: safetyalerts@d, h._gsi.gov.uk 
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